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About 400 Fisheries and Oceans employees across Canada are to receive letters from
managers today informing them their jobs will be affected as the department rolls out reductions
from last year's strategic review.More than 200 of those receiving notices are biologists and
other scientists and the vast majority work outside the capital in areas of ocean management,
fish habitat management, hydrography and aquaculture. This is a package of cuts from last
year's so-called "strategic review". So the cuts being talked about now by the Harper
dictatorship (5-10%) will be on top of the ones mentioned in this article. It appears that they
intend to slash DFO's core science program.  
Read more: 
http://www.ottawacitizen.com/business/Fisheries+Oceans+bracing+cuts/5844992/story.html#ix
zz1gLY8C3XC
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